Halpin Early Childhood Center

10901 Sandpiper Drive

Houston, Texas  77096

713-778-6720

PUBLICATION OF PHOTOS/IMAGES ON SCHOOL WEBSITE

PARENT PERMISSION FORM

In the course of updating and maintaining the Halpin Early Childhood Center school website, we would like to be able to include photos/images of students at the various events/activities in the classroom and other school-related situations.  Typically, these photos/images will be on the website for a few weeks or so and then replaced by other information as and when the website is being updated.  These photos may be clear enough where you will be able to recognize your child.  However, it is our policy not to identify any child by name or grade or teacher as a caption for the photo.  The photos will be captioned in general terms, e.g. “Our students enjoying the Carnival on October 29.”  Please fill in the information below to allow us to use photos/images of your child.

As a parent or guardian of a student at Halpin Early Childhood Center, I have read the above information about the publication of photos/images on the school website.  I understand this agreement will be kept on file at the school.

I give permission for Halpin Early Childhood Center to use my child’s photos/images on the school website.  This permission is granted with the understanding that the policy outlined above is to be followed.

Student’s Name  _____________________________________

Parent’s Name (print)  ________________________________

Parent’s Signature ___________________________________

                       Date  ___________________________________

Drafted:  June 20, 2007

